RULE IMPACT STATEMENT 210:10-1-12

Acquired Immune Deficiency Syndrome (AIDS) [REVOKED]
What is the purpose of the proposed rule change?

This rule adopted in the 1980s, which had placed purported limits on a student's right to
attend public school if they are living with HIV/AIDS, is being revoked due to its
outdated content that is not consistent with current law or scientific understanding. The
Oklahoma State Department of Health has been consulted and does not object to the
proposed revocation.

What classes of persons will be affected by the proposed rule change and what
classes of persons will bear the costs of the proposed rule change?

The rule change will affect school districts, and students/potential students who have
been "diagnosed as having AIDS" or who are HIV-positive.

What classes of persons will benefit from the proposed rule change?

The rule change will benefit students living with HIV/AIDS by ensuring the
administrative rules accurately reflect their right to a free public education, and will
benefit school districts by removing outdated content from the regulations.

What is the probable economic impact of the proposed rule upon affected classes of
persons or political subdivisions?

The agency does not anticipate any economic impact upon political subdivisions or
affected classes as a result of implementation of the proposed rule change at this time.

What is the probable cost to the agency to implement and enforce the proposed rule
change?

The agency does not anticipate any cost to the agency to implement and enforce as a
result of the proposed change in the rule at this time. Additional record keeping, if any,
will be performed by existing staff.

What is the economic impact on any political subdivision to implement the proposed
rule change?

The agency does not anticipate any economic impact on any political subdivision to
implement the proposed rule change at this time.

Will implementing the rule change have an adverse effect on small business as
provided by the Oklahoma Small Business Regulatory Flexibility Act?

The agency does not anticipate any adverse economic impact on small business as a
result of the proposed rule change at this time.
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Are there any other methods which are less costly, nonregulatory, or less intrusive
to achieve the purpose of the proposed rule change?

No.

Will the rule change impact the public health, safety, and environment, and is the
change designed to reduce significant risks to the public health, safety, and
environment? If so, explain nature of risk and to what extent the proposed rule
change will reduce the risk.

The agency does not anticipate any impact on public health, safety, or environment as a
result of implementation of the proposed rule at this time.

What detrimental effect will there be on the public health, safety, and environment
if the rule change is not implemented?

The agency does not anticipate any detrimental effect on public health, safety, or
environment as a result of failure to implement the proposed rule at this time.
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